
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Mr. Skinner, 

Amber Norris 
Tuesday, January 19, 2021 2:54 PM 
'Larry Skinner' 
Records Clerk 
RE: Utilities Inc. rate increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/19/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01410-2021 

Thank you for your email expressing your concerns about the rate increase petition filed by Utilities, Inc. of Florida (UIF). 
To ensure that the Commission staff and the Commissioners have knowledge of your concerns, your email is being placed 
on the correspondence side of the docket file for all to review. 

Thank you, 

Amber Mitchell Norris 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
Div ision of Accounting and Finance 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AMNorris@PSC.ST ATE.FL.US 
85 0-413-69 84(p hone) 

From: Larry Skinner <skinnerln2@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 202111:18 PM 
To: Amber Norris <amnorris@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Utilities Inc. rate increase 

Thank you for letting us express our concerns over the pending increase. I would like to suggest one reason the increase 
is not necessary 
is that there have been numerous multi-housing units built in the last two years plus new homes which means Utilities, 
Inc. has benefitted from this with new costumers. Please keep the rates at the 12/31/2019 rates. 

Thank you , 

Larry Skinner 
100 W. York Ct. 
Longwood, FL 32779 
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